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Thursday
April 30, 2020

12:30 - 1:30 p.m.

SPECIAL WEBINAR
 CARES Act

S O U T H  C A R O L I N A  S C H O O L  B O A R D S  A S S O C I AT I O N  

Overview
Gain a better understanding of the federal 

Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security 
(CARES) Act and how millions in funding to South 
Carolina schools can help your students. The federal 
government is in the process of rolling out billions 
in federal coronavirus aid for schools that Congress 
approved last month. About $13.5 billion nationally 
(more than $200 million for South Carolina) will be 
distributed to school districts using the existing Title I 
formula focused on disadvantaged students, and there 
is a $3 billion fund for governors nationally to distribute 
to both K12 and higher education. Join us from 12:30 to 
1:30 p.m. (may be extended to accommodate questions, 
comments) on Thursday, April 30, to learn more about 
the 12 allowable uses for these funds and how to begin 
thinking strategically about your district needs.

Send your questions  
in advance

Please submit your questions to rbean@scsba.org  
prior to the webinar or tune in and submit your 
questions live on Thursday.

Speakers
John R. Payne, Deputy Superintendent, Division of 
Federal Programs and Accountability, South Carolina 
Department of Education

Chip Slaven, Chief Advocacy Officer, National School 
Boards Association

Chuck Saylors, SCSBA President, Greenville County 
Schools

Debbie Elmore, Director of Governmental Relations and 
Communications, SCSBA

Want to 
participate?

To register for the webinar,  
click here. After you register, you 
will receive an email with detailed 
instructions and system requirements 
for participating in the webinar. You can 
choose one of the following options for 
tuning in:

1. Live. Tune in live online from the 
comfort of your own office or home. 
You will need a high-speed Internet 
connection and sound capability to 
participate.

2. Later. Watch the webinar later. The 
program will be archived, and a link will 
be emailed to SCSBA members after 
the live webinar. It will also be available 
on the SCSBA website. You will need 
a high-speed Internet connection and 
sound capability to view the webinar.

#schoolboardstrong

http://scsba.org
https://www.facebook.com/SCSBA
https://twitter.com/scsba
mailto:rbean%40scsba.org?subject=
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